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The Gypsy Life sailed into Port-au-Choix Harbour on Sunday, July 19 after spending all of the winter frozen
in the ice at Sachem Bay, north of Nain, Labrador. Harald and Silvie Paul (along with their dog "Rats" ) are
making a movie that will be entitled " Adventure Canada", with English Subtitles and they have spent the
winter in Labrador filming a lot of their movie. Harald, a former Farmer, Forest Ranger and Conservationist
has lots of experience to bring with him for their great canadian adventure.
While in Labrador they befriended a man named Charlie Simms, the local pastor , and he invited them to
come to the Port-au-Choix area where Charlie has roots. He also met a old Inuit man named Henry
Broomfield who taught them a lot about life of their Inniut people from their roots, Henry and 7 Webb family
brothers arrived at their boat on skioo and they hunted and filmed wildlife and Harald observed a lot from
Henry and the Webb brothers and used a lot of their time hunting together in their film.
Harald and Sylvie's vision is to make a path with nature, they feel that the world needs to protect and
conserve our necessities of life including food (Only take what we need) and water and to rely more on our
own instincts. Harald wants to bring back the skill of 'Observing" and would like to do this with their Movie.
Harald is also in the process of writing a book about learning about Nature, their Canadian Adventure, and
the future, if we don't change our ways.

The Paul's are looking for some of our local
Newfoundland Culture for his movie and hopes he
will obtain this at the Port-au-Choix Come Home
Year.

They would like to say Thank you to everyone in
Newfoundland and Labrador for all their help
especially Larry (Nick Knack) Plowman who has
helped them since they arrived here, Charlie, and

others they have met.Harald's website address:

www.haraldpaul.com



http://www.haraldpaul.com/

